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---- 
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---- 
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MANAGEMENT 

Sunstate Association  

Management Group 

Brian Rivenbark, CAM 

(941) 870-4920 

Brian@SunstateManagement.com 
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(941) 870-4920 ext. 217 
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Mailing Address: 

PO Box 18809 

Sarasota, FL 34276 

ANNUAL MEETING – ATTENDANCE NEEDED! 

We need you to complete your Proxy and Ballot! 

ANNUAL MEETING 

WILL BE HELD 

MARCH 10TH 2021 

SIGN IN AT: 6:30 PM 

MEETING START: 7:00 PM 

The 2021 Annual Membership Meeting is next week.  We 
need all owners to mail in their ballots and proxies or 
attend in person with them.  We must have quorum to 
have the meeting or we will have to do another mailing and 
schedule another meeting.  Please help us keep assessments 
down by sending in your documents. 

 The BOD is asking for a YES vote on the potential 2021 Rollover of any 
Excess Funds. 

 Please vote for 3 Board of Directors.  The board of director spots up for 
election are Deborah Bowman-Kiefer, Robert Kiley, and Michael Castelli.  
The elected directors will serve for 2 years. 

Your have the option of attending the meeting in person, via zoom, or via mailed in 
proxy with a designated proxy holder in atendance. 

OPTION #1:  ATTEN THE MEETING VIA ZOOM 

Zoom Link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89320668981?pwd=NnptR2Q0ZW1xTUpkazB5RERLc0
hmZz09 

Meeting ID: 893 2066 8981 

Passcode: 129400 

Call In Via Phone : 301 715 8592 

 

* Please MAIL your Ballot, Poxy, and Designated Voting Certificate by Friday, 
March 5th to be sure it arrives in time for the meeting. 

OPTION #2:  ATTEND THE MEETING IN PERSON 

4119 Hemingway Drive 

Venice FL 34293 

* Please bring with you your Ballot, Proxy, and Designated Voting Certificate. 

FRIENDLY REMINDER – WATCH YOUR SPEED 

Many young families have recently moved to the 
neighborhood.  Please slow down and watch your 
speed while driving around our streets. Slow down when 
coming around corners.                                                                                 


